
 
 
Ms Ruth Atkinson 
 
By e-mail: request-310566-350cxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx 
 
 
Our Ref: CAC/on/FI.16.022 
Your Ref:  
 
6 May 2016 
 
 
Dear Ms Atkinson 
 
Request under the Freedom of Information Act 
 
Further to your request for information dated 13 January 2016, we have made 
enquiries and can respond as follows:   
 
You have asked for information about the charges made in accordance with the NHS 
Hospital Charging Regulations 2015, during the period from 1 January 2015 to 1 
January 2016.  
 
1a) The amount invoiced for overseas visitors declared during that period was 
 £356,472. 
 
b) Of this you would like to know, if possible, the amount invoiced to a UK 

address, and the answer to that is £321,296. 
 
2. The amount of money that was recouped by the Overseas Visitors 

Management Team during the same period was £47,037. 
 
I hope that this information answers your queries.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Caroline Curtis 
Legal Services and Complaints Manager 
 
The number of FOI requests has risen by 60% in the last year.  No charge has been made for 
providing this information.  The Trust has launched an appeal to support development of a 
brachytherapy service to provide specialised treatment for patients with prostate and cervical cancer 
(http://www.nnuh.nhs.uk/Page.asp?ID=336&q=radiotherapy).  Donations to this appeal are welcomed 
at www.justgiving.com/NNUH-TargetedRadiotherapyAppeal  
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